
ALTERNATIVE PROPOSAL. 

After further discussion with Dr. George Stephens, 
Superintendent of the Royal Victoria Hospital, and Principal 
James, I would like to point out that we have really visuali­
zed three huts one above the other, inasmuch as the annex 
would be without elevatas and arranged to use the facilities 
of each floor of the main structure. 

If however there is same insurmountable objection 
to the construction of three floors, the plan could be changed 
to two floors as follows: Make a two storey structure in simi­
lar position with passage into the two public floors (second 
and third). Lengthen the building from 95 X 30 feet to 125 X 
30 feet. The grounds would just take this and the two floors 
for officers and serious cases, for 8, making a total of 36. De­
tails would have to be worked out for either scheme. 


